
 

 

“PADIPARAKKUNNA MALAYALAM" - BIRD PHOTOGRAPHY EXHIBITION 2024 

The Induchoodan Foundation hosted a remarkable bird photography exhibition 

titled "Padiparakkunna Malayalam" at the St. John’s Bethany EHSS Auditorium 

on October 25-27, 2024. Running daily from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m., the event attracted 

nature lovers and photography enthusiasts alike, focusing on Kerala’s avian 

diversity and environmental awareness. 

The inauguration was conducted by Mrs. Sreeja Arangottukara, a celebrated 

drama artist and organic farmer. In her opening address, she emphasized the 

importance of preserving Kerala's natural heritage and the crucial role of youth in 

environmental conservation. 

Prominent attendees included Fr. Benjamin OIC, Manager of St. John’s Bethany 

EHSS, Dr. C.L. Joshy of BIMS College, Mr. Suresh Elaman, Mr. C.A. Basheer, 

Mr. M. Ramachandran, and Mr. Ashraf Pengottayil. The enthusiastic 

participation of students and teachers from BIMS College enriched the event, 

providing them with a valuable educational experience on biodiversity. 

The exhibition concluded with the screening of a documentary on Kerala’s bird 

species, directed by noted cine artist V.K. Sreeraman. This engaging film offered 

viewers insights into the natural habitats, behaviors, and conservation needs of 

Kerala's birds, enhancing the exhibition's impact. 

The exhibition attracted a large number of attendees, including students, 

photographers, nature enthusiasts, and local residents. Visitors were captivated by 

the diverse range of bird species captured in their natural habitats, fostering a 

deeper understanding of the region's avian diversity and the importance of 

conservation efforts. 



Throughout the event, visitors engaged in interactive discussions and were 

encouraged to participate in birdwatching activities, further enhancing their 

appreciation for the region’s ecological wealth. The event was a great success, 

resonating with audiences of all ages and inspiring greater awareness and action 

toward environmental conservation. 

The valedictory speech was delivered by Dr. M.V. Narayan, retired Vice-

Chancellor of Sree Sankara Sanskrit University, Kalady. Dr. Narayan encouraged 

attendees to take active roles in conservation efforts and highlighted the 

educational value of nature-inspired art. 

 

 



        

 



 

 


